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Voller, Samuel

From: Voller, Samuel

Sent: Wednesday, 15 November 2017 4:46 PM

To: 'Andrew Dunshea'

Cc: Howarth, David; '"Adams, Shane'

Subject: Call this afternoon re Albury Taxis [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Security Classification:
UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Andrew,

Thank you for your call this afternoon.

We understand from your explanation that Albury Taxis is currently working to draft and implement a new
fees structure that will meet the requirements outlined in our letter dated 24 October 2017. We further
understand that this involves careful consideration of the business implications to Albury Taxis for any such
fees structure, and that its implementation requires that the proper processes and procedures of Albury
Taxis be followed, including the convening of an Extraordinary General Meeting of Albury Taxis’ members.

You confirmed that, once the new fee structure is in place, Mr Theo Lansdown’s Wheelchair-Accessible
Taxi be granted full and proper access to all bookings including ordinary and wheelchair bookings. As Mr
Lansdown is currently paying the non-member fee, we also consider it appropriate that he be granted
access on that basis until the new structure is fully implemented.

Kind regards,

Samuel Voller

investigator | Enforcement NSW & ACT

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission

Level 20 | 175 Pitt Street Sydney 2000

T: +612 9230 9171

www.accc.gov.au

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout

Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community. We pay
'ur respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future.



